
From: Pete Teague <prowlerpete@gmail.com> 
Date: February 20, 2015 at 5:34:14 PM PST 
To: <james.labar@state.or.us>, <megan.chuinard@state.or.us> 
Subject: Senate Bill 192 for Off Road Vehicle use on Highways 

Mr James LaBar: 
 
    I am in favor of Senate Bill 192 for Off Road Vehicle use on Highways,  We are already paying 

road tax on the fuel we purchase for our atv's.  The use of atv's in rural communities makes 
economic sense in less fuel burned.  I live in Grant county and have ties in Harney county and can 
see many benefits to both rural counties.  I would hope that the senate committee would look outside 
the city to the rural counties in Oregon and see the advantages that this bill would give the people in 
those counties. 
 
                                             Sincerely, 
                                             Pete Teague 
                                             824 E, Main Street 
                                             John Day, OR 97845 
                                              541-620-0841  
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